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I	feel	strongly	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	only	reflect	wholesale	prices	of	
electricity	but	also	the	environmental	and	health	savings.	I	believe	it	shocking	
that	so	many	small	scale	solar	producers	(like	me)	are	being	underpaid	to	
support	large	scale	polluters.	
	
Please	ensure	that	we	get	a	fair	price	for	our	energy	production.	
	
Thank	you	
	
Ellen	White		
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